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CALDWELL FIRE DEPARTMENT PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: July 22, 2024 

The Caldwell Fire Department is proud to announce the successful completion of our recent 

partnership with the Community Council of Idaho for their long-sleeved t-shirt drive. This 

initiative aimed to support the hardworking farmworkers within our community by providing 

them with much-needed protective clothing. 

This past March, the Caldwell Fire Department donated 100 long-sleeved T-shirts, each 

emblazoned with the vital safety message, "Know Two Ways Out of Your Home," on the back. 

This message serves as a crucial reminder of the importance of fire safety and preparedness. 

The distribution of these t-shirts has now been completed, and we are thrilled to have contributed 

to this meaningful cause. Farmworkers play an essential role in our community, and their safety 

and well-being are of paramount importance to us. 

By participating in this drive, we hope to not only provide practical assistance but also to raise 

awareness about fire safety in the homes of our community members. Ensuring that everyone 

knows how to safely exit their home in case of a fire is a key aspect of our mission to protect and 

serve the Caldwell community. 

"We are incredibly grateful for the opportunity to support our farmworkers through this 

initiative," said Deputy Chief of Fire Prevention Alan Perry. "Our goal is to not only provide 

protective clothing but also to spread an important message about fire safety. Knowing two ways 

out of your home can save lives, and we want everyone in our community to be prepared." 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to the Community Council of Idaho for their collaboration and to 

everyone who supported this initiative. Together, we can make a difference and promote a safer, 

healthier community for all. 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Cjackson@cityofcaldwell.org

